
Notes on. People 
• 

NYTimes !EP 	1873'  
Her husband maybe for-

bidden by court order ,'to'  
make speeches, said Mrs. 
James W. McCord Jr., wife 
of the convicted Watergate 
conspirator, but she's not. 
That being, the case,, she said, 
she intends to deliver non-
profit lectures to church 
groups on the subject of 
"Watergate, religious free-
dom and freedom of speech." 
Her husband, ordered early 
thiS month by Federal Judge .  
John J. Skiea to stop giving 
lectures and thus profiting 
by his "wrondoing," will es-
cort her on her lecture dates 
and sit Mute on the platform, 
Mrs. McCord said. "It'll be 
helpful for me to have Jim 
there," she explained. 


